
 Lakeland Children’s Center | PO Box 712  Shrub Oak NY 10588 | 3100 E. Main St. Mohegan Lake NY 10547                    
914-528-8119 | www.lakelandchildrens.com | info@lakelandchildrens.com 

Lakeland Children’s Center Newsletter 

Welcome back to our returning families and a big 
HELLO to all those new to LCC @ VCES !  To 
those families that are new and to some that might 
not know me, I am Liz Gilbert the new Site Super-
visor to the VC Site.  I have been with LCC since 
2003.  I have worked at this site with Miss Debo-
rah, the former Site Supervisor, for more than ten 
years.  I look forward to continuing the wonderful 
program that is in place while adding some new and 
exciting activities. 

The weather for the first two weeks of school felt 
as if we were in the dog days of August.  Some-
times Mother Nature has a twisted sense of hu-
mor.  Despite those hot steamy days we got off to 
a great start.  We welcome back Miss Theresa, 
Miss Barbara, Miss Lori, Miss Serena, Miss Patti, 
Miss Debbie and Miss Melissa.  Thanks to our ded-
icated and experienced staff, all the children 
quickly adapted to our routine and have settled in.  
It is such a pleasure to see them reconnecting with 
old friends and making new ones.  

The VC site wasted little time in jumping into our 
after school program routine.  We have had two 

visits from our enrichment program, Tanya from 
Intrigue Fitness got us all moving to upbeat music 
and lots of activity.& Coach Chris our organized 
sports enthusiast paid us a visit.  The Lakeland 
Children’s Center offers enrichment programs on 
Mondays and Fridays according to availability.  We 
offer time for homework Monday through Thurs-
day.  On Tuesday through Thursday we have addi-
tional homework help from a Lakeland Central 
School District teacher.  She arrives at 3:30 and 
leaves at 4:30.  This homework assistance program 
has been in place for a few years and we all find it 
very beneficial.  

A gentle reminder those returning families and im-
portant information to our new families, communi-
cation regarding your children’s attendance is vital 
to us.  If anything should change about your child’s 
schedule, be it daily, weekly, monthly, we need to 
know.   As well if someone else will be picking up 
your child.  Please call us at the VC site (914)528-
4846 or send an email at 
vc@lakelanndchildrens.com.   
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Ms. Liz Gilbert 
Enrichment to change 
without notice. Some 
dates are tentative 

 
 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
 1 

Intrigue 
Fitness 

2 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

3 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

4 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

5 
Starlab 

6 

7 8 9 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

10 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

11 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

12 
Coach Chris 
 

13 

14 15 
Jewelry & 
Art 

16 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

17 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

18 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

19 20 

21 22 
Nature of 
Things 

23 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

24 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

25 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

26 
Bricks 4 
Kidz 

27 

28 29 
Jewelry & 
Art 

30 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 

31 
Tutors / 
Homework  

Help 
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